
Please continue 
to wear your face 
mask at all times 
while in our surgery

Although face masks are no longer mandatory in indoor public
spaces (as of 27/01/22), they are still compulsory in all GP
practices. Infection Prevention and Control requirements state  
that patients must continue to wear a face mask, unless exempt.


